

GOVERNOR'S SECRETARIAT, BIHAR

RAJ BHAVAN, PATNA-800 022

Letter No. BSU(Meeting)-56/2017-

/GS(I),

Dated-

From,

Brijesh Mehrotra Principal Secretary to H.E. the Chancellor Universities of Bihar, Patna

To,

Vice-Chancellors All Universities of Bihar (Except RAU, Pusa, BAU, Sabour)

Sub:- Regarding extension of the date of meeting of Vice-Chancellors scheduled on 12.02.2018.

Ref:- Letter No.- BSU(Meeting)-56/2017-228/GS(I), dated 29.01.2018 Sir.

I am directed to invite a reference to the letter mentioned above. This is to inform that the meeting of Vice-Chancellors scheduled on 12.02.2018 is now rescheduled to 13.02.2018, due to some unavoidable reason. The timing, venue and agenda of the meeting will remain the same.

Therefore, you are requested to make it convenient to attend the meeting on 13.02.2018 at 11:00 A.M. alongwith Financial Advisor of the University. The inconvenience is regretted.

Yours faithfully, Sd/-

(Brijesh Mehrotra)

Letter No. BSU(Meeting)-56/2017-

/GS(I), Dated-

Copy forwarded to ADC to the Governor, Bihar / Private Secretary to the Governor/Public Relation Officer, Raj Bhavan, Patna for information and necessary action.

Sd-

Principal Secretary to H.E. the Chancellor, Universities of Bihar, Patna.

Letter No. BSU(Meeting)-56/2017-27 5 /GS(I), Dated-30-0/-20/8 Copy forwarded to Shri Vijay Kumar, Scientist-E, Raj Bhavan for information and circulating it to all the Vice-Chancellors of the Universities of Bihar (Except RAU, Pusa, BAU, Sabour) and uploading it in the Governor's Secretariat website.

Principal Secretary to H.E. the Chancellor, Universities of Bihar, Patna.